
SQUIRES AVENUE PRINCIPAL: MATT IRONS 

BULWELL  

NOTTINGHAM T +44 (0)115 964 7640 

NG6 8HG E enquiries@bulwellacademy.org.uk

 www.bulwellacademy.org.uk 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

10 September 2025 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Year 7 ‘Meet the Tutor’ Welcome Evening: Thursday 18 September 2025, 3.30 to 5.00pm  
 
We are delighted to invite you to a special Year 7 event on Thursday 18 September, designed to 
help you connect with your child’s form tutor—their first point of contact at school. 
 
This exciting event will provide an opportunity to: 
 
• Discuss how your child has settled into secondary school life 
• Share any questions or concerns you may have 
• Receive support with our school IT platforms, including online homework systems 
• Learn more about how we work in partnership with families to support student wellbeing and 

progress 
 
Next Steps: 
 
1. Download the Arbor Parent App (if you haven't already) to book your appointments. Booking 

opens at 3pm on Thursday 11 September. To find out more about Arbor Parent and how to 

get started, please visit:bulwellacademy.org.uk/arbor-parent 
2. Once logged in to Arbor Parent, head to Guardian Consultations to select a suitable time slot. 

Booking will open on Thursday 11 September. 
3. Save the Date: Ensure you have the date and time saved in your calendar. 
4. Be prepared: Consider any questions or topics you want to discuss with your child's form tutor 

or any of our staff who will be on hand to offer support on the evening. 
 
Refreshments will be available on the evening, and we look forward to welcoming you into our 
school community. 
 
Should you have any questions before the event, please feel free to contact me at the email 
address below. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Emma Worker-Simpson 
Assistant Principal 
emma.worker-simpson@bulwellacademy.org.uk. 
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